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Infant, Toddler, Preschool & School Age Programs

March 2024
In this Newsletter . . . HAPPY
< Summer Programs %WS"
% St. Patrick's Day &
% Fall Enrollment DAY
% Read Across America We will have a fun-filled day planned
% Spring Forward! to celebrate St. Patrick's Day!

Please wear GREEN to schoal on
Friday, March 15!

PR —
Summer Program
Information Is Now Available

FaII Enrollment ’

Enrollment fills up quickly, so let us know in Process
ASAP to secure a summer spot!

Do you have friends or families

Information about our Summer Programs in need of child care?

for School Age and Preschool Children is in Please ask them to contact us
our lobby and will also be sent

electronically to parents. about enrollment for
We hope you will join us for all the fun! Fall Session!
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admin@mtolivechildcare.org
973-426-1525




March is Read Across America Month! What
a great reminder about the importance of
reading to our children.

Don't Forget!!
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March 10, 2024 © Set your clock ahead!




